
Obama  may  be  a  no-show  at
Olympics

Stephanie Levitz, Canadian Press

VANCOUVER, British Columbia – U.S. President Barack Obama is
not expected to attend the opening ceremonies for the 2010
Winter Olympics, but that doesn’t mean he isn’t coming at all.

An official announcement from the White House may come as
early as next week regarding the American delegation to the
Games.

It’s expected that Vice President Joe Biden will be named as
the U.S. government’s official face at the lavish Feb. 12
event.
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